
 

Nottingham District 
 

Saturday 1 June 2024 

Open Ringing at Nottingham S Peter 

13 bells, 22-2-5, NG1 7DA 

 

 

\c 

Want to consolidate your learning? 

Nottingham District organise regular quarter peal attempts for ringers at any level. If you would like to 

have a go at something specific, or support these attempts, contact Chris Field: 

chris.j.field1992@gmail.com 

Questions? 

For further information please email the District Secretary: nottingham_district@southwelldg.org.uk 

Find us on Facebook 

Search for: “Nottingham 

District Bellringers” 

3.00 pm – 4.30 pm 

Ringers of all abilities are 

welcome 

Steepleage £2 per person 

 

 

Check our website 

for more events in the guild 

www.southwelldg.org.uk 


